
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  

DETOURS FOR GRADING WORK 
State Road (SR) 60 Resurfacing Project from West of County Road (CR) 512 to West of 
94th Drive 
Indian River County, FL 
Financial Project ID Number: 447647-1-52-01 and 447647-1-52-02 

Please contact the Community Outreach Specialist, Samantha Kayser, to be added to project email notification lists. Public 
participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Para 
información y preguntas en Español, por favor llame al (954) 777-4302.

GRADING WORK ON 122ND AVENUE SW AT SR 60 
 

• 122nd Avenue SW at SR 60 will be closed daily, 7 a.m. to 
7 p.m., Monday, Sept. 30 through Friday, Oct. 4, for 
grading work. Monday, Oct. 7 through Friday, Oct. 11 
will be used as contingency dates if needed.  

 

• Eastbound and westbound SR 60 motorists to 122nd 
Avenue SW will be detoured via 130th Avenue and Oslo 
Road Extension/9th Street SW to 122nd Avenue SW. 

• Northbound 122nd Avenue SW to SR 60 motorists will be 
detoured via Oslo Road Extension/9th Street SW and 
130th Avenue to SR 60.  

• Access to residences and businesses will be maintained.  

 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
 

• Milling and resurfacing the existing roadway 

 

• Upgrading pedestrian curb ramps to meet current 
Americans with Disability Act (ADA) standards 

 

• Upgrading signage and pavement markings 

 

• Upgrading signalization and pedestrian detectors at 98th 
Avenue 

• Constructing minor drainage improvements at  
various locations throughout the project corridor 

122ND AVENUE SW AT SR 60 CLOSED FOR GRADING WORK, SEPT. 30 THROUGH OCT. 4 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is pleased to provide information for the SR 60 Resurfacing Project in 
unincorporated Indian River County. This project aims to enhance the safety, resiliency, and longevity of the infrastructure 
within our communities. Please see below for information on detours required for grading work.  

Construction Cost: $11.19 Million                   Construction Start: July 13, 2024                Estimated Completion: Summer 2025 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Joshua Baker — FDOT Project Manager 

joshua.baker@dot.state.fl.us or (772) 429-4930  
 

Luke Brolmann, P.E. — Senior Project Engineer  

lbrolmann@jmt.com or (772) 448-4459 
 

Samantha Kayser — Community Outreach Specialist 
skayser@corradino.com or (772) 579-5479  

WEBSITE AND SOCIAL MEDIA 
 

Instagram/X: @MyFDOT_SEFL 

Facebook: @MyFDOTSEFL 

Project website: www.d4fdot.com  

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT 

The mission of the Florida Department of Transportation is to provide a safe statewide transportation system       
that promotes the efficient movement of people and goods, supports the state’s economic competitiveness, 
prioritizes Florida’s environment and natural resources, and preserves the quality of life and connectedness     

of the state’s communities. 
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